
April 19, 2024

Study Session School Board Meeting Notice

The Board of Directors of Fife School District will hold a Study Session Board

Meeting on Monday, April 22nd at 5:00 p.m. This meeting will be held at the

Central Office Boardroom. The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the budget

stabilization plan.
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